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Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. - LMRWD Projects 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Eden Prairie Study Area #3 

At the October 2020 Board of Managers meeting, the Board directed staff to prepare a request for proposals (RFP) for 

design services for stabilization of the Minnesota River Bank at Study Area #3 in Eden Prairie.  Staff has been working 

on this RFP and some questions have come up that staff for which staff would like the Board to provide direction.  

Katy Thompson from Young Environmental Consulting Group will attend the Board meeting to update the Board.  

Staff intends to have the RFP vetted by LMRWD partners from Eden Prairie and Hennepin County and ready for Board 

approval at the December 2020 Board meeting. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
Provide direction to staff 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 


